
The following public notice shall be published on Thursday, September 22, 2022. 
 

UNION COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING THE CANVASSING  

& COUNTING OF PROVISIONAL BALLOTS 
KENILWORTH SPECIAL SCHOOL ELECTION – OCTOBER 6, 2022 

 
The Union County Board of Elections will be canvassing and counting Provisional Ballots used in the 
Kenilworth Special School Election beginning on Tuesday, October 11, 2022 and continuing each day 
until such time as the provisional ballots have all been counted, through Tuesday, October 18, 2022.  
Each meeting will start at 10:00am or as soon thereafter as available.  Processing will be conducted at 
the Union County Board of Election, 271 No. Broad Street, Elizabeth, NJ 07208. 


